

901 East Avenue K Grand Prairie, Texas 75050 Phone (972) 647-1607 • Fax (972) 647-4044 http://www.arlingtoncareerinstitute.edu July 1, 2020

OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE

Welcome new and returning students! We are excited you are here with us at ACI. We believe your education and training will be of great benefit to you and your families.

While things are definitely different now, one thing that has not changed is the demand for qualified and skilled employees to help run our economy. The training you receive here will do just that, give you the skills and knowledge to secure one of those in-demand positions.

As a student, you have a responsibility to do your part:

- Please check your e-mail twice a day.
- Participate in discussion forums.
- Attend Zoom meetings with your instructors.
- Turn in assignments on time.

Learning is challenging, so challenge yourself to do your best.

Please remember to set up your student portal and retrieve your schedule and grades for any previous terms.

Continuing students and recent graduates, please take a moment to complete a student survey. This is an important way for us to continue to provide a quality learning experience for you and future students.

The link to the survey is https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ACI2020Spring.



Official Correspondence July 1, 2020 Page 2

ACI still has emergency grant checks for the following students:

Serena Estrada

Andria Ramos

Ashley Hudson

Janice Ortegon

Leslie Borunda

Anna Contreras

Janice Yvonne Gonzales

Victoria Gonzalez

Please contact us at (972) 647-1607 if you can use these funds.

Please let us know if you need any help in any way. We have resources available. Just call us at (972) 647-1607 and ask for student services.

Please stay safe and vigilant.

Sincerely,

JON VECCHIO Director/CEO

Weahe

JV/jb



